

Photograph or video record!

Media Release Denial 2025-2026

Please only fill out this document if you <u>DO NOT</u> want your student to be photographed.

Throughout the school year, L'Anse Creuse Public Schools uses photography as well as other audio/visual equipment to record various school and classroom activities which may appear in district publications and/or newsletters, social media posts, or on the district website.

If you **DO NOT** want to have your child recorded, please fill out the media release denial form and **return as soon as possible** to the main office of your child's school.

 I do NOT wish to have my child photographed or video recorded.

Child's Name:

School:

Grade:

Parent's/Guardian's Signature:

If you do not want your child to be photographed or video recorded, but you DO want your child published in the yearbook, please fill out the information below.

☐ YES, publish in yearbook

I understand that my child's participation at events held at the JAPAC may be videotaped and sold for personal use.

Parent's/Guardian's Signature:

L'Anse Creuse

A new form must be filed annually.